

MEADGATE PRIMARY SCHOOL

Mascalls Way • Great Baddow • Chelmsford • Essex CM2 7NS
Tel: (01245) 259403 • Fax: (01245) 344297

E-mail: admin@meadgate.essex.sch.uk • Website: www.meadgateprimary.com
Executive Headteacher: Mr. J. J. Figg

Thursday 16th May 2019

Dear Parents/Carers of Year 6

Year 6 Trip to Chessington World of Adventures – Tuesday 4th June 2019

I am pleased to inform you that we have booked our end of Year 6 trip. This year we are going to Chessington World of Adventures on Tuesday 4th June and the PTA are funding the majority of the trip. The school is paying for the rest.

We are leaving at 8.00am and the children will need to arrive at school at 7.45am. We will be returning to school between 6.45pm and 7.15pm.

The children do not need to wear school uniform but should be dressed suitably for the day including a raincoat.

A packed lunch will be required – no chocolate please, and a drink (non-fizzy) in a disposable bottle (not glass). Please bring this in a named carrier bag (instead of a lunch box) so that it can be disposed of at the park.

I am sure you will join me in saying a big thank you to the PTA for helping to fund this trip.

Please complete the slip below and return to the office by Thursday 23rd May 2019.

Many thanks

Mr Figg

Executive Headteacher

Year 6 Trip to Chessington World of Adventures - Tuesday 4th June 2019

Child's Name	
I give permission for my child to attend the Year 6 Trip to Chessington	
Signed	

